

Applecross Primary School

65 Kintail Road Applecross WA 6153

Phone: 08 9364 1792 Fax: 08 9316 3207

Email: applecross.ps@education.wa.edu.au www.applecrossps.wa.edu.au

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

In-Term Swimming Lessons Information

Please read the following information in regards to having your child ready for swimming lessons.

All students:

- should bring 2 towels or a towel and a towel dressing gown to school. One towel goes to the pool and one towel stays at school to dry off when getting changed.
- are allowed to bring (not wear) a non-uniform jumper to school that they can wear to and from the pool.
- should wear their bathers to school under their school uniform. Boys are allowed to wear their board shorts to school.
- should bring a swimming bag that has all their swimming items in it, such as towel, thongs, goggles etc.
- need to have clean underwear in their swimming bag to get changed into back at school. Boys will also need to have their school shorts to change back into.
- will only be taking with them to the pool their towel, thongs and a jumper/shirt. All other items of clothing will remain at school.
- will change back into their school clothes once they return to school.
- must wear shoes to school; their thongs are to be in their swimming bag.

Please label all items of clothing and swimming gear clearly.

Should you require any further clarification please contact the school administration.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Derek Rijnhart Physical Education Specialist 18 November 2019